
 
Pilgrims’ Way Primary School 

Bermondsey and Rotherhithe and Children’s Centre 

  
Manor Grove, London, SE15 1EF 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

t. 020 7639 1995 
f. 020 7635 8756 

admin@pilgrimsway.southwark.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Gregory Doey 

Headteacher: Julie Ireland 
Deputy Headteacher: Georgia Horton          Assistant Headteacher: Helen Jones        Assistant Headteacher: Emma Crandon 

 

    

Wednesday 5th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
On Thursday 13th July 2023, we will be taking the class on a school trip to Minnis Bay. We 
will take the bus, the DLR and a train. 
 
We will leave school promptly at 9:00am and return by 5.00 pm. We will be travelling by 
bus and train but will be outdoors for the whole day. Your child will not need to wear 
school uniform but it is vital that they are dressed appropriately for the beach. They will 
need to have a sun hat, suncream and a jumper or coat as it can get chilly on the beach. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £5.00 per child towards the cost of the travel. Please 
pay through ParentPay.  
 
If you have any questions or need any help, come and speak to me, or Zoe in the office.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Hilton 
Year 4 Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for ________________________ to attend the trip to Minnis Bay,  on 
Thursday 13th July 2023.  
 
Signed: ____________________________________ 
 
I need a school packed lunch  
 
I do not need a school packed lunch and will provide my child with a packed lunch 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 


